Ministry of Environment, Forests & Climate change has issued notification for the ban on identified
Single Use Plastic Items w.e.f 1st July 2022.

Prohibition on manufacture, import, stocking, distribution, sale and use of the following
single-use plastic, including polystyrene and expanded polystyrene, commodities effect from
the 1st July 2022: -
a) Ear buds with plastic sticks, plastic sticks for balloons, plastic flags, candy
sticks, ice-cream sticks, polystyrene [Thermocol] for decoration;
b) Plates, cups, glasses, cutlery such as forks, spoons, knives, straw, trays,
wrapping or packing films around sweet boxes, invitation cards, and
cigarette packets, plastic or PVC banners less than 100 micron, stirrers.

Any Manufacturer found manufacturing above items then immediately contact the Control Room
No.079-23262707 and give the details.

"Let's become conscious citizens, stop the use of single use plastics, save the environment”
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